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Good morning, Chair LoPresti, Vice Chair Fukumoto, and members of the Committee:  
 
I’m Ron Han, Director of the State Office of Veterans Services.  I appreciate this 
opportunity to provide testimony in support of the concepts in House Bill 2090. 
 
This measure establishes each March 29th of each year as Vietnam War Veterans Day 
in honor and recognition of our Vietnam Veterans. 
 
The OVS supports the concepts and intent expressed in this measure as long as its 
implementation does not impact or replace the priorities set forth in the Executive 
Budget.  
 
Thank you for this opportunity to provide testimony on behalf of Hawaii’s Veterans and 
their families.   
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Submitted By Organization 
Testifier 
Position 

Present at 
Hearing 

Melodie Aduja 
OCC Legislative 

Priorities 
Support No 

 
 
Comments:  
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HB-2090 
Submitted on: 2/5/2018 11:15:24 PM 
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Submitted By Organization 
Testifier 
Position 

Present at 
Hearing 

Mike Golojuch Rainbow Family 808 Support No 

 
 
Comments:  

I strongly support HB2090. 

  

Mike Golojuch, Lt Col, USAF(Ret) 
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